
March 4, 2025 
 
The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2024-2026 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Darrion Englund L. 600 Rosehill Rd Kaukauna 
Katie Vandenberg A. W3130 E Broadway Dr Freedom 
 
 
 


